
Dear Catherine 

My name is Ron Simmons--Oregonian all my life--I'm 64---grew up in Pendleton. 

My brother is Dan Simmons---he retired some years back as the Oregon State Lottery Director. 

We grew up hunting together and have always been deeprooted in sober sensible firearm culture. 

NEVER thought I'd see things like SB 941 

I personally came to Salem the day SB 941 was introduced .  I sat front and center  

 and got to watch Prozanski in action.  Unbelievable is all I can say.  The witnesses were 

stacked---few of the close to 200 people were allowed to speak---it was over at 10am---minimum 

legal limit. 

I know about Bloomberg money doing this---just can't believe we're being bought. 

When the majority of the Sheriffs in our state said NO on SB 941----that mattered nothing 

against big money. 

Now along comes SB1551 and 4147---Prozanski at the helm again.  Well today I hear the 

SB1551 has been tabled for now because of public input.  Prozanski needs to remember a recall 

almost got him.  SB4147 is so unreal I can't believe it.  That law would completely attack 

innocent peoples rights. 

Anyway-- I could easily go on and on ---so let's just say enough said----I know you are busy and 

Thank-You so much for your time. 

All you do to help is greatly appreciated. 

Ron Simmons  

 


